
 

 

 
 

 

STAFF REPORT TO THE CITY COUNCIL 
 

 

DATE:   Meeting of July 24, 2018 

 

TO: Members of the City Council 

 

SUBMITTED BY:   Lori Martin, Administrative Services Director/City Clerk 

 

SUBJECT:   Contra Costa County Council on Aging Commission Appointment 

 

RECOMMENDED ACTION:  
Consider re-appointment of Jennifer Doran to the Contra Costa Council on Aging for a new term 

beginning October 1, 2018. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT OF RECOMMENDATION:  
There is no fiscal impact associated with this item. 

 

DISCUSSION: 

Ms. Jennifer Doran has been the appointed representative serving on the Contra Costa County 

Council on Aging and was appointed by City Council on January 10, 2017 to a term expiring on 

September 30, 2018.  Ms. Doran has applied for re-appointment to a new 2 year term beginning 

on October 1, 2018.  No other applications have been received for appointment to this Committee. 

 

If Ms. Doran is re-appointed by City Council as the City’s representative on the Contra Costa 

Council on Aging for a new term, the City Clerk will send a letter to the Area Agency on Aging 

advising the Agency of the City Council’s nomination and will forward Ms. Doran’s application 

for consideration and approval by the Contra Costa Board of Supervisors. 

 

 

ATTACHMENTS:  

None. 

 

 


